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Comments: Please do not cut down old-growth trees in the Green Mountain National Forest. These trees are

already working hard to contribute to the reduction of CO2 and the enjoyment of Vermont residents. Losing them

serves NO purpose.

Please follow the guidance of science when making such a significant and permanent change to our vital forest

resource. I support the work of Save Public Forests, and hope you will open your minds and carefully review their

data and recommendations.

 


